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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

October 19, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2022-0041 – Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. – 2023 Revenue Requirement and Rates 

Application – WPLP’s Request for intervenor status 

Hydro One Remotes Communities Inc. (“Remotes” or “HORCI”) is in receipt of Wataynikaneyap Power LP’s 

(“WPLP”) intervention request, dated October 17th, 2022, in the above noted proceeding. Remotes does not 

object to WPLP’s participation but expects the scope of WPLP’s intervention to pertain only to the issues 

that specifically affect them.  

 

In its letter, WPLP states that its interest for intervening in this Application is to address the following:  

 

(a) the planned integration of HORCI's distribution system into the WPLP’s Transmission System over 

the 2022 to 2024 period;  

 

(b) the capital and operating costs arising from this planned integration, along with other impacts of its 

integration with the Transmission System on HORCI's revenue requirement; for which WPLP claims 

form a substantive part of HORCI's cost of service application; and  

 
(c) the impact of HORCI's requests to raise its electricity rates and recover the above-noted costs on 

the First Nation communities that will be served by HORCI once connected to the provincial grid 

through the Transmission System. 

 

In respect of items (b) and (c) of WPLP’s intervention request, Remotes submits as follows: 

 

(b) The capital and operating costs arising from the integration, and any related issues from the planned 

integration, should be limited to costs, work or investments impacting WPLP specifically.   

 

(c) As WPLP is an electricity transmitter to Remotes, it is not impacted by HORCI’s electricity rates. 

Rather, recovery of costs affects Remotes’ customers only. 
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Should the OEB approve WPLP as an intervenor in this Application, Remotes would like WPLP’s scope of 

intervention to pertain only to the issues that specifically affect WPLP. 

 

A copy has been filed on the OEB’s electronic filing system and served on all parties. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Burke 

 


